
 

                                                                                                                                                                      

                               

                                                  

 

 

Colorado Gun Collectors Association 

 

       Dear CGCA Members, 

        

      A note from our President. 

      I would like to personally wish everyone a Happy and Healthy Holiday season.  

      As the year is coming to an end, I look back on 2023 and acknowledge that our   

      Club has many things to be proud of.  Our programs on meeting nights were  

      informative and educational.  We also had our first Greeley Gun show, made 

      possible by the gracious help of our volunteers.  The show was a great success! 

      Last but not least, we have a great Board to keep our club and many programs 

      moving forward. 

      Best wishes from your gun club president, Les Palmer. 

       

       We will not have a meeting in December.     

        

        We had a great turnout for our Charity Auction.  A big thanks to our  

       Auctioneer, Dave Sanders.  Dave is with Poulin Auctions and has helped with our 

       auction for several years.  The Board will be voting on the charities that we will  

       support in early 2024.  

   

       We have received notice that one of our members, Paul Friedrich has passed.    

       Paul joined our club in 2002, and attended our gun shows for many  

       years.  Paul collected Colt SAA, Winchester Model 1876 and Sharps. 

        

       We will have elections of officers in January, if you would like to join our board,   

       please let Cindy or any board member know so that we can add you as a nominee.  

 

            Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.     

            New pictures are on our website. 

   

                          If you have questions, please contact: 

     Les Palmer, President 303-912-5012   President@cgca.com 

     Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com 

     Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167  CGCAShow@cgca.com     
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